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Dear Supervisors,
Regarding the meeting on November 2 to consider redistricting maps for Sacramento County,
I am writing to support the NC 203 map. I believe that including Rancho Cordova in District 3
along with Fair Oaks/Arden Arcade/Carmichael district makes much more sense than having it
go to District 4.

Thank you for your consideration of my view,
Jan Szostek
Fair Oaks CA
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